
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Northridge West Neighborhood Council 
Name: Abby Bailes 
Phone Number: 18183576481 
Email: abbybailes@hotmail.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(9) Nay(0) Abstain(2) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 08/10/2021 
Type of NC Board Action: Against 

Impact Information
Date: 08/12/2021 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 21-0878 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The Northridge West Neighborhood Council voted to OPPOSE this Council File. We
took this position because: 1) We support ALL our neighbors' FREEDOM to make personal medical
decisions, such as a decision to vaccinate or not to vaccinate, without punishment; AND 2) This
policy would negatively impact the businesses in our community by requiring private businesses to
enforce the City's mandate. This motion passed at a Special Meeting on the Northridge West
Neighborhood Council on 8/10/202, by a vote of 9 yes, 0 no, and 2 abstain. 
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August 10, 2021 
 

Re: Discussion and Motion: To submit a CIS in response to CF 21-0878 COVID- 19 

/ Vaccination Requirement / Eligible Individuals / Indoor Spaces / Vax Up LA.  

 

CIS Filed:  

 

The Northridge West Neighborhood Council voted to OPPOSE this Council File. 

We took this position because:  

 

1) We support ALL our neighbors' FREEDOM to make personal medical decisions, 

such as a decision to vaccinate or not to vaccinate, without punishment; AND  

 

2) This policy would negatively impact the businesses in our community by 

requiring private businesses to enforce the City's mandate. 

This motion passed at a Special Meeting on the Northridge West Neighborhood 
Council on 8/10/202, by a vote of 9 yes, 0 no, and 2 abstain. 

Sincerely 

Abby Bailes 

President NWNC 

 


